
 
 

 

December 4, 2018 

Supervisor Mike Wasserman 

Supervisor Cindy Chavez 

Supervisor Dave Cortese 

Supervisor Ken Yeager 

Supervisor Joe Simitian 

Santa Clara County Board of Supervisors 

Via e-mail 

 

Dear Supervisors, 

I am writing on behalf of Community Solutions regarding today’s Agenda Item 19 – Airport Business 

Plan.  

I urge that you continue to forgo accepting Federal funds for Reid Hillview Airport in order to provide 

the County flexibility in determining the highest and best use of the property, without locking in an 

obligation to its current use.      

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Erin O’Brien 

President & CEO 

 

 

 


